County Concillor report

The County Council Network AGM last month gave a serious view of County Council finance and the prospects for next year.  Full information from Government is not yet available but it is expected that services will be reduced.  The Town Council may be able to fill some gaps.  The Town Council was represented at the recent Childrens Centre Steering Group and this is encouraging.

Inddiego Plus is a bookable bus serving Warwick north of the River Avon and villages to the West of Warwick.  It can be booked via mobile phone app or by phone.  This is a pilot service and will be rolled out across the County if successful.  Bus passes are accepted or a flat fare of £2.

Highway schemes are progress slowly.  Work is planned for St Johns and a cycle route along Coventry Road. Extensions to 20mph zones are in the pipeline.
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